



Greywood
Multi-Schools Trust

**Headteacher** Mrs V Barnes

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk E-mail: office@henrychadwick.greywoodmst.co.uk

17th June 2022

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN Tel: 01543 490354

Dear Parents and Carers of Y6 pupils

## Leavers' Lunch - Wednesday, 13th July 2022

We would like to invite families to join their children for lunch in the school hall to celebrate their time at Henry Chadwick School (maximum of two adults per child please).

Lunch will be served at 12noon and the cost of an adult dinner is £3.00 payable on Parent Pay please. A child's dinner can be paid for, in the normal way, using Parent Pay. If you would like to join your child for lunch please email the office <u>before the 5<sup>th</sup> July (we will not be able to accept orders after this date</u> as the catering staff need to make the necessary arrangements). Please pre-order your meals via email to the office – the menu choice for the Leavers' lunch will be sausage (meat and Quorn), with a Yorkshire pudding, mash and vegetables of the day or a Jacket Potato with a filling and, of course, a pudding.

Visitors will be asked to remain in the hall with their child whilst on site and to exit school via the steps to the car park at the end of lunchtime or when their child would like to go to the playground. Unfortunately, due to the latest safeguarding procedures in school, visitors will not be able to go down the playground with their child.

We look forward to meeting you over lunch.

Yours sincerely

Vicki Barnes Headteacher

Every day counts..... Every minute matters....